
 

Wednesday 17th November 2021 

 

Reading Coffee Morning – Wednesday 1st December 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

On Wednesday 1st December 2021, we will be hosting a reading themed coffee morning at 9.15am in school. The 

aim of the morning is to share how we deliver reading in school and provide support for parents and carers at 

home.  

This year we are working with the Little Wandle scheme in both reception and year 1 and we plan to share some 

of the early reading resources with you. It will also give us an opportunity to explain how guided reading is taught 

in years 2-6 and answer any questions you may have.  

The coffee morning is open to all parents and carers from across the school and we will be providing 

refreshments. If you would like to also bring something along to share, then please feel free.  

We hope to see as many of you there as possible.   

Kind Regards 

Aran Huseyin  

West Hampstead Assistant Head Teacher 


